
From: Roy Wilkinson <> 
Sent: 29 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: C12 - Former Dairy Crest Site 
 

Hello 
 
Yes please to affordable housing and other developments on the former Dairy Crest site... 
 
I just wanted to write to say how much I support the idea that the Totnes Neighbourhood 
plan should feature support for affordable housing on the former Dairy Crest site – along with 
restoration of this site for use by the South Hams community and also improving Totnes 
flood defences on this site and making this site work better in preventing any potential 
flooding in this area. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Roy Wilkinson 


